
Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences Pink Shirt Day at Heights

Cool Monochromatic Paintings by Art 7

Planning Ahead for the 2021-22 School Year
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Upcoming Events 
& Need to Knows

Click Underlined Items for 
More Information

LAST DAY for Returning 
Student Registration

February 28

Early Dismissal
March 3 at 2:00 p.m.

PD Day - No School
March 5

Term 2 Report Cards
Available Online

March 8

Student-Parent-Teacher 
Conferences

(via Microsoft Teams)
March 9, 10, and 11
3:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Daylight Savings Time
(Clocks spring ahead 1 hour)

March 14

Summer School Registration 
Opens

March 16

Day-in-lieu of 
Student-Parent-Teacher 

Conferences - No School
March 26

Spring Break - No School
March 29 to April 2

Easter Monday - No School
April 5

Classes Resume
April 6

SWH School Calendar

EIPS 2020 - 2021 Calendar

Stay at Home Guide for 
Parents

PERSE VERANCE -  RESPEC T -  INTEGRIT Y -  DEDICATION -  ENTHUSIASM

Our second round of Student-Parent-Teacher Confer-
ences will be held online using Microsoft Teams over 
three afternoons– March 9th, 10th, and 11th from 3:30 
– 5:30 p.m. each day.  

We will be booking interviews in five-minute intervals 
through our usual booking site. Bookings will open at 
12:00 PM on Tuesday, March 2nd... read more)

Thanks to all the staff and students 
who wore pink to school on February 
24th! It was so amazing to see the 
hallways and classrooms shining in 
various hues of pink!  We stand unit-
ed to foster an environment where 
kindness and inclusion are the norm 
here at Heights!

Mme Fayed challenged her Art 7 class to create a monochromatic colour scheme painting 
based on a single color.  Monochromatic color schemes use various shades and tones to add a 
sense of differentiation within a space, and we think the kids nailed it! Way to go Art 7!

Thank-you to everyone who has completed the Returning Student Reg-
istration (RSR), whether you are returning to Sherwood Heights, moving 
on to high school, or travelling in a different direction.

Our program guide will be available in early March for students to begin 
reviewing their selections for options next year. In addition, further infor-
mation for requesting to enroll in Academic Excellence (Honours) will be 
available in early March as well.
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